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I’d like to stress that this is an internationally recognized historic object. It will be a 
tremendous draw to the Interior, UAF, and our museum. I also firmly believe that it 
will be emblematic of our efforts as a university to preserve history in a respectful 
and safe environment. This is a unique opportunity for our museum and comes at a 


